| wish you all a Happy New Year. Unfortunately 2021 has started very much the same as 2020
ended in the grip of the global health crisis.

Following last night’s announcement by the Welsh Government, all schools, colleges and
independent schools will move to online learning until at least January 18th.

We will provide remote learning from Wednesday 6th January.

Additional payments or food parcels will be provided for learners entitled to free school meals
during the period of home learning.

We will look to provide a service to the children of key workers that have no other option
available to them from 6th January onwards. This provision should only be accessed as a last
resort and wherever possible pupils should remain home.

Please let me know via DoJo or via email Pearceb9@hwbcymru if emergency childcare is
required.

many thanks
Bev Pearce



